
                                                                                                                                                                                         

  
  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

124 Wildlife Drive 

Union, S. C. 29379 

July 19, 2024 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Mobility Impaired Hunters 

 

FROM: Mark Carroll 

 

SUBJECT: 2024 Upstate Mobility Impaired Deer Hunt Application 

 

I have enclosed an application for the 2024 Upstate Mobility Impaired Deer Hunts, a liability waiver form, and 

application instructions.  We are planning to meet at our usual locations for both the Cherokee, Spartanburg, 

and Union hunt at Tyger Ranch on October 25th and the Laurens and Newberry hunt at the Clinton National 

Guard Armory on November 1st.   

 

If you would like to register for the Upstate hunts this year, please return your completed application and signed 

liability waiver form (on back of application) to me by September 3, 2024.  Each hunter may bring an 

assistant to assist them in a non-hunting capacity only.  Assistants are allowed to help participants with their 

mobility needs, not harvest deer.   Bringing assistants to participate in a hunting capacity may result in 

disqualification for future hunts.  We will have liability waiver forms for assistants to sign at each hunt.  I am 

sure there are other qualified individuals who do not attend our hunts.  If you know any of individuals who 

would like to participate, please advise them that the application may be downloaded from our website at 

www.dnr.sc.gov/hunting/mobilityhunt and encourage them to apply.  We do not have a current list of other 

hunts offered in SC.   

 

If you have any further questions about the Upstate hunts, please contact me at (864) 427-5140 (office) or email 

carrollm@dnr.sc.gov.  

 

enclosures 

 

cc:  Pat Cloninger 
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